Welcome to the First Edition of the 105 Streetsville Army Cadet Support Committee Newsletter!

The Support Committee is excited to
present our very first parent
newsletter!

1. Annual Mess Dinner (For all cadets)

2. Upcoming AGM Meeting for the 105 Support Committee
3. Canteen

4. OLG Rama shifts

5. Your 105 Support Committee Executive Board

6. Courtesy Reminder — Cadet Emails

Annual Mess Dinner (For all cadets)

Attention all 105 Army Cadets!

Tickets are on sale now for the 105 RCACC Mess Dinner on Saturday, December 7, 2024 at Vic Johnston
Community Centre.

Tickets are $10, but the money is refundable when you attend the mess dinner.

Tickets available outside the CO's office next to the canteen or by etransfer to treasurer@ streetsvillearmycadets.com
(details to include with etransfer: cadet's name, star level, and meal preference (halal/veggie/no preference)

If you need a bowtie, we have them at canteen for $3.

This is a celebrated tradition at 105 Streetsville Army Cadets. All cadets are encouraged to attend.

Upcoming AGM Meeting for the 105
Support Committee

The 105-7th Toronto Regiment, RCA
Royal Canadian Army Cadets Corps, Support Committee
cordially invites all 105 Cadets and families to our

Support Committee ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Hazel McCallion Hall

Vic Johnston Community Centre
355 Church Street

Mississauga, Ontario L5M 1N1

Wednesday, November 27th, 2024
19:00 Hrs to 20:00 Hrs


http://streetsvillearmycadets.com/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3SaosgFDWIdOXQHp428B7JnPv7dK8Ur0HVrA8mBZi1AyG_0b4iYoYpgCk_aem_q8Rl09UhzEtcfE3uN1E-kw

Please RSVP by Sunday, November 24th, 2024 via email to secretary@streetsvillearmycadets.com

Cadet Canteen

A canteen is a place where all cadets can buy snacks, food, and other items during planned breaks between activities on
Tuesday training nights.

They can purchase snhacks, drinks, hair “fix kits”, blousing straps, and soon... polishing kits for boots. We’re also working
on some cool new swag!

It is also a way that we raise funds to cover some of the expenses associated with the program.
Our goal this year is to provide snacks and drinks for $1 each to all cadets, but we need your help!

We would like to know if you would be willing to help support the canteen. Please, will you take 2 minutes to answer a
few questions on this parent survey: https:liforms.office.com/r/Kj4AFVWUtny

Image: Support Committee members Donna and Audrey looking after canteen and making sure cadets get their pictures
from the Overnight Vigil.

OLG Rama Volunteer Information

Did you know that ONE shift at the Meadowvale Rama Gaming House provides our cadet program with
approximately $22007?

What will you be doing? Greeting guests, serving coffee, pushing in chairs, and wiping down surfaces. It's SUPER
EASY!

And... it only requires 2 hours of your time once in while.

Parents who are able to support the Corp's fundraising efforts through this amazing opportunity with the Ontario Lottery
& Gaming (OLG) Charitable Bingo & Gaming events at Rama Mississauga are asked to please send an email to our
amazing OLG Coordinator, Olena - csc.olena@streetsvillearmycadets.com

Executive Board

Your support committee board is currently made up of the following members:

e Chair — Donna Boucher

e Treasurer — Audrey Poon

e Secretary — Tiffany Kwok

e IT Coordinator — Denzil Pereira

¢ OLG Coordinator — Olena Matiichuk

e Screening Coordinator — Lara Assaad

e Canteen Coordinator — Dean Collacutt

e Event support - Diem Huynh and Hugh Young

Our Army Cadet League Liaison Officer is Elaine Rowan

Are you interested in joining the board? We are always looking for new members. Send an email to
chair@streetsvillearmycadets.ca and let’s chat!

Courtesy Reminder — Cadet Emails

This is a courtesy reminder that the new CO is now communicating directly with cadets using their 365 emails.

He will also be posting the same information each Friday on the website. So, moving forward please check the website
for any news on upcoming changes or activities. Here's the link: https:/iwww.105armycadets.ca/main/

If your cadet is having trouble accessing their 365 email, please have them visit the office on Tuesday night to speak
with the Admin Officer.


https://forms.office.com/r/Kj4FVWUtny
mailto:csc.olena@streetsvillearmycadets.com
mailto:chair@streetsvillearmycadets.ca
https://www.105armycadets.ca/main/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1ahnXWdUZwxDMQ87f4Rq8uGrOhE3eAwh5E9BD5olyVFPe3E11Cq-I1lfs_aem_5J8q6xQwjW4KMp9dA6SXAA

Should you have any questions, please contact 105Army@-cadets.gc.ca

Little hint from the support committee... you can also access your cadet’s email by using their username and
password.

Contact Information:
Please DO NOT reply to this email - the email address is not monitored.
Questions about the Support Committee, please email chair@streetsvileearmycadets.ca.

If you have any questions about your cadet's training, please email 105Army@cadets.gc.ca

105 RCACC Streetsville

170 Church Street, Mississauga
Canada
You are receiving this email because you have a cadet who attends the 105 Streetsville Army Cadets.
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